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FOR PARENTS/PLAYERS AND SPECTATORS: 
 
If parents have a problem within their Age Group go and see their Coach, but do NOT do it in front of 
Kid’s/Players, If NOT resolved bring it up at our Monthly a Parent/Management meeting every 1st 
………………. of the Month where any problems will be resolved.   
 

 All Children play football because they Love the game of football.                                                     
Always Encourage the Children to have the right Attitude towards training and games,  

 As well as Team Managers, Parents and spectators have a great influence on children’s 
enjoyment and success in football (MATCH OFFICIALS) as this will help to improve their 
overall play as Team Players individuals. 
 

ANY JUNIOR PLAYER SENT OFF IN A IN A FOOTBALL MATCH OR RECEIVE ANY FINES 
AGAINST FARRINGDON DETACHED F.C. THEN IT WILL BE DOWN TO EITHER 
PARENT/GUARDIAN TO PAY THESE FINES AND NOT FARRINGDON DETACHED F.C.  
 
PARENTS/PLAYERS AND SPECTATORS DO NOT: 
 
Shout or scream at children of either Team’s coach or children (AS THIS WILL STOP ANY confusion).                                                                                                                       
Be aggressive towards opponents (Players or Spectators), Team Managers (Coaches), Match officials, 
or bring the name of FARRINGDON DETACHED F.C. into Disrepute.   
  
Anyone doing so will be asked to STAY AWAY from Farringdon’s Games or will be EXPECTED TO 
PAY ANY FINES be it a Player/Parent or Spectator brought to the Club (Farringdon Detached F.c) by 
their Behaviour. 
 
FOR COACHES AND MANAGERS: 
 
Our Coaches and Managers are expected to adhere to all the guidelines set down by the F.A. They 
must try to develop a working relationship with every player based on Trust and Respect. Also they 
must encourage and guide the Players to accept Responsibility for their own behaviour and 
performances.     
 
Coaches must make sure that all activities are appropriate for the Age and ability of the Players, and to 
Follow the Laws of the Game. Coaches will display high standards of Behaviour and will not use or 
tolerate the use of INAPPROPRIATE LANGUAGE OR BEHAVIOUR. 
 
FOR THE PLAYERS & PARENTS: 
 
If any sort of problem contact your/their Child Protection Officer (Ian Stewart).                               
 
Make every effort to develop your/their own sporting abilities.                                                                
Set a positive example for the other Team mates and Supporters.                                                       
Avoid Violence and Rough play, Have an understanding of the Laws of the game.                            
Always show Respect to Match Officials and Club Officials.                                                                         
All Subs MUST be Paid Weekly which is £5 Per week, anyone falling more than 2 Weeks behind with 
subs COULD be Suspended until up to Date with Subs, (As we have Referees, Pitch Fee’s etc. to pay 
Every Week).   
 
Club Chairman – Ian Stewart  Date: 05/11/2022 


